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       Notice to Suppliers 
                      

   Change of address – Plant 2102 Deliveries 

Originator: Slawomir Rybacki 
Job Title: Logistics Projects Controller 
Business Unit: Global Physical Logistics 
 

NTS Number: 472 
Issue: 1 
Date: 20 September 2019 
 

 
For the attention of Supply Chain Managers, 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
All suppliers that currently deliver material to Plant 2102. This includes deliveries to the Aftermarket Distribution 
Centre (ADC) Barton Business Park, Barton-under-Needwood, Burton-on-Trent DE13 8ES or Rolls-Royce in 
Portsmouth. 
 
 
Introduction: 
 
Our 2102 Plant is moving to the new warehouse in Bristol. 
 
The address is as follows: 
 
CEVA Logistics Limited, Unit H1A (Horizon 38 Business Park), Bolingbroke Way (Off Gypsy Patch 
Lane), Filton, Bristol, Avon BS34 6FE 
 
 
Action Required: 
 
Starting from the 7

th
 of October all deliveries to Plant 2102 must be directed to the new location in Bristol. If you 

currently deliver via CEVA, new Origin and Destination (OD) Pairs will be created for you in the Matrix system. 
If you deliver the material yourself, please make sure that it is delivered to the correct address. 
 
Please ensure that all the appropriate personnel within your organisation are made aware of this change. 
 
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
General Information / Communication  Slawomir Rybacki 
      Logistics Project Controller 

 
 

 


